
Bioterrorism Symposia, 2004 
 

  The NPHL would like to invite you to the final session of the 2004 Bioterrorism Symposia series 
presented by the Nebraska Center for Bioterrorism Education.  The final symposium will be in the 
following location: 
Kearney – August 25, 26 (Wednesday and Thursday) 
 The NPHL will present on day two of each of the programs.  Presentations include: “Biosecurity 
Preparedness and Meeting Other Public Health Threats”, “Chemical Terrorism Laboratory Preparedness”, 
“Food Safety and Antibiotic Resistance”, and a presentation on VISA/VRSA.  Following the presentations, 
you are invited to join a panel discussion on antimicrobial resistance/antimicrobial susceptibility testing 
issues. Those involved with the panel discussion will be Dr. Steven Hinrichs, Dr. Paul Fey, and Dr. Peter 
Iwen.  
For more details, including registration information, go to www.nphl.org for a Symposia brochure. 
 
 


